GOVERNMENT OF
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

Department of
Municipal and Provincial Affairs

FILE:
CIRCULAR
To: All Consultants
Re: Referrals to Provincial Archeology Office
Date: January 7, 2002

It is required that on all water and sewer, roads, and capital works that require excavation work the
1/5000 scale site plan that is part of every tender package be forwarded to Ms. Martha Drake,
Provincial Archeologist for approval. Ms. Drake is located at the Provincial Archeology Office of
the Department of Tourism, Culture and Recreation, Confederation Building, St. John's, NF A1B 4J6,
phone 729-0862, fax 729-0870.

WAYNE CHURCHILL, P. ENG.,
Assistant Deputy Minister
Engineering Services

cc: Regional Engineers
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PO. Box 8700, Confederation Building (West), St. John's, Newfoundland, Canada, A1B 4]6, Facsimile 729-2609



